
   
 
Meeting Minutes 

Regional Collaboration Sub-Committee Monthly Meeting         
February 14, 2024 

Present:  Kate Coupe, Kevin Ferrarotti, Laurie Hayes, Dr. Richard Kamin, Betty Morris, Paul Rabeuf, 
Judi Reynolds, Don Scranton 

Meeting called to order at 10:30am 

The meeting minutes of the December meeting were sent out without noted changes or omissions.  

Old Business:  

• Discussion on legislative initiatives  
 

New Business:  

• Discussion ensued on the regional “state of EMS” survey sent to all EMS chiefs statewide 
o The initial release data showed 60 EMS chiefs responding with varied results.   The 

committee decided to resend this out – Kevin to connect to Judi to resend across each of 
the regions. 

• Discussion continued on the state of volunteer decline (highlighted from initial results of 
study).    

o The group considered follow-up with regional presentations of the survey results and 
discussion around true regionalization efforts across the state to highlight the 
importance (and successes of each) 
 Follow-up includes proper allocation of resources and need for maintaining a 

level of redundancy in each community / region. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00am.    

The next meeting will be held via zoom on March 8th. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kevin Ferrarotti, Chair  

 


